
 

 

 

 

 

 

Information of REACH 
Registration Evaluation Authorization and Restriction of Chemicals 

 

Vienna, 17. March 2023 

Dear valued customer, 
 
referring to the REACH regulation EC 1907/2006, that came into effect on June 1, 2007 for all EC 
member states we declare: 
 
Lunatone Industrielle Elektronik Ges.m.b.H. as a manufacturer of electronic devices is a  
downstream user according to the REACH regulation. 
No substances should be released from our products in intended and normally foreseeable use. 
Therefore the products manufactured by Lunatone are not subject to registration obligation.  
 
Due to our information obligation according to the REACH regulation, we are permanently in contact 
with our suppliers for components and chemical products to identify relevant substances and provide 
appropriate information along the supply chain. 
 
According to article 33 we will provide information if any ingredients of our products are classified by 
the European Chemicals Agency ECHA as Substance of Very High Concern (SVHC) and have a mass 
proportion of more than 0,1% of the affected product. 
 
Substances that are subject of authorisation are listed in the candidate list table of Substances of Very 
High Concern (SVHC) from 17.01.2023. 
 
On issuing date of this declaration our products don’t contain any or less than 0,1% - in relation to 
weight – substances that are in any way registered at ECHA as chemicals of concern.  
 
The listing of notified and registered substances can be looked up on the Website of the ECHA in the 
current version: 
 
https://echa.europa.eu/candidate-list-table 
https://echa.europa.eu/information-on-chemicals/registered-substances 
 
In case of special queries please contact us for further information. 
 
Lunatone Industrielle Elektronik Ges.m.b.H. 
www.lunatone.com 
 
 
 


